
New Life Kids 
 

We have been grateful for the ability to have online lessons available for the kids 

during the COVID Pandemic.  All of our Kids classes are now open and available 

for Nursery-6th Grade,  however if you choose to put your child into their     

classroom you voluntarily assume all risks associated with exposure to       

COVID-19. As a parent, you understand that social distancing children is not that 

simple, but the safety and well-being of our New Life Church family is very       

important to us, so we have  taken the following precautions. 

 

• Every volunteer will go through a screening process,  including a health   

questionnaire and temperature check before being admitted to serve in the 

classrooms. 

• Check-in will be touchless. A volunteer will check-in the children               

electronically. 

• Every Child will receive a touchless temperature check and will use Hand  

sanitizer before being checked in to New Life Kids. 

• Rooms, toys, and surfaces will be disinfected after each service and         

classroom toy use will be rotated each week. 

• Any snacks that are provided by New Life Kids will be prepackaged and  

handed out by a volunteer. 

• Elementary classroom chairs will be separated accordingly.  

• If you or your child doesn’t feel well we ask that you would stay home. Live 

services will still be available to you on our FB page. 

 

 



 
 

Reasons to stay home 

HELP STOP THE SPREAD 

HEALTH SCREENING QUESTIONS 

 

1.  Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19? 

 

2.  Are you experiencing a cough, shortness of breath or sore throat? 

 

3.  Have you had a fever in the last 48 hours? 

 

4.  Have you had a new loss of taste or smell? 

 

5. Have you had vomiting or diarrhea in the last 24 hours? 


